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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF CROATIA
TO THE UN OFFICE AND OTHER INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS

IN GENEVA

Mr Michel F'orst
UN Special Rapporteur on environmental defenders under the Aathus
Convention,
United Nations Economic Commission for Europe
Palais des Nations, 8-14 avenue de la Paix
CH - 1.211., Geneva 10, Switzedand

Your Reference: ACSR/C/ 2023 /'t5

Date: 21/06/2024

Dear Mr Forst,

Thank you for your letter dated 12trebruary 2024 which raises a number of
important matters which officials ftom the capita.l are considering carefully.

General Election was held on 16 April 2024 in the Republic of Croata and there
have been organisational changes in the Minismy ofJustice and in the Ministry of
Economy and Sustainable Development that are both authodsed for
implementation of the Aarhus Convention in the Republic of Croatta. We will
provide a substantive response as soon as we are in the position to do so.
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Javot
d'affaires a.i.
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